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SENATE REPRESENTATIVES ON THE BOARD OF DISTANCE LEARNING 

CENTRE 

Senate at its meeting held on Monday, 17 February, 2014 considered the 

recommendations from Distance Learning Centre and approved the Reconstitution 

of its Board as follows: 

Membership 

Vice-Chancellor 

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Administration) 

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic) 

Registrar 

Bursar 

University Librarian 

Two members of Council (One External) 

Director, DLC 

Deputy Director (Administration), DLC 

Deputy Director (Academic), DLC 

Deputy Bursar, DLC 

Deans of participating Faculties 

Two members of the University Senate 

Two external members (one each from private and public) 

Deputy Registrar, DLC as Secretary to the Board 

 
Consequently, members are hereby informed that membership of the Board of 

Distance Learning Centre would now be two (2) instead of four (4) Senate 

representatives earlier circulated. 

 

The error is deeply regretted. 

Thank you. 

 

 



O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


